
Hospice Care Planning - End-of-Life 

Discussion 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name/Family Member's Name], 

We want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for the trust you have placed in our 

hospice team. As we approach this significant time in your journey, it is essential to have an 

open discussion about your care preferences and choices. 

End-of-life discussions are vital for ensuring that your values and wishes are respected. We 

encourage you to consider the following points as we plan for your care: 

• Understanding your goals for care. 

• Discussing pain management and symptom control preferences. 

• Identifying your support system and any advanced directives. 

• Exploring the emotional and spiritual aspects of end-of-life care. 

We invite you to schedule a meeting with us to discuss these topics further. Your comfort and 

peace of mind are our top priorities, and we are here to support you every step of the way. 

Thank you for allowing us to be a part of this vital journey. We look forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospice Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


